
The PebbleCreek Ballroom Dance Club invites you and your friends 
to enjoy an evening of summertime partner dancing in the  

Tuscany Ballroom on Friday, June 27, 2025. 
 

 

Calling all partner dance fans! You are invited to join us at our second summer dance!  Get out 

of the heat and into the cool as we dance to a variety of musical styles designed for everyone’s 

taste.  Forget your ideas about “stuffy” ballroom dance music; we feature a high-energy playlist 

featuring all kinds of music, and you can dance everything from Two-step, East and West Coast 

Swing, Waltz, Cha-Cha, Foxtrot, Hustle, Bolero, Tango, and more. The party begins on Friday, 

June 27th, in the Tuscany Falls Ballroom from 6:00 pm to 9:30 pm. Dress is casual, but feel free 

to dress up and look stylish! No flip-flops, huarache sandals, or similar footwear, please.   

Cash bar opens at 6 pm, there will be a free Rumba lesson from 6:15 to 7:00, followed by 

dancing from 7:00 pm to 9:30 pm. Summer Dance is open to all PebbleCreek residents and 

their guests, and you do NOT need to bring a partner.  Only $10/per person. Pay at the door 

with cash or check or pay online at pcballroomdanceclub.com. The Summertime pay link on 

the website for this dance will be active on May 24th.  See you on the dance floor!   

Your 2025 PCBDC Officers 


